

Directors Gary & Katrina Walters • P.O. Box 1190 • Caddo Mills, TX 75135

January, 2010

2010 - A Year of Open Doors!

The New Year has begun with open doors to teach more disciples the Word of God! Right after the BTC graduation in November a number of new opportunities to expand the Bible Training Center began opening up.

In addition to the current groups in Tegucigalpa (three groups at our campus and two in a suburb named New Spain), Copan (two groups), and the Central Prison (three groups), we have added another group at Lighthouse Church (Tegucigalpa), a group in Talanga (a city about an hour north of the capital), and another special group of prison guards and workers outside the prison.

As of this writing we have 175 registered students and between 90 and 120 more to register this coming week. God is preparing His church--His laborers--to be sent into the fields to harvest and disciple souls. The move of God is on in Honduras, and we must take advantage of the time. When you send your offering, believe that God will train ALL those who God sends to us so they can teach others also. As our partners you are a great part of this! The Lord will send these disciples not only to Honduras, but also to countries bordering Honduras and to the uttermost parts of the world. At a time when it looks like things are impossible, the God of the impossible will manifest His glory to all men.



Students of the BTC at LWT Campus - Registration Day 2010

Please continue to pray and finance the work that the Spirit of God has raised up for an hour such as this. The great commission was given to us to complete and now is not the time to back off but a time to press forward and see the glory of God! As you send in your offering, believe that God will multiply your seed sown providing you with bread and more seed to expand our efforts in the training and preparation of God's ministers.



Test Day for Students of New Spain

Christmas Cheer for Children!

The children's ministry of LWT Church in Tegucigalpa went into the highways and byways this Christmas to invite the children of the neighborhood to a Christmas celebration. There was



Altar Call during Children's Campaign

food, fun, and games for everyone. After a morning full of activities and prizes, the gospel was presented to 75 children and five received Christ.

Christmas with Dignity

The BTC Prisoners of Hope also reached out in cooperation with other ministries to bless the prisoners in the Central Penitentiary. A Christmas meal, care packages of food and personal items, and

New Testaments were given out to make it a Christmas with dignity for many who were forgotten and lonely. One of our graduates, Angelo Ortiz, preached the message of salvation in Christ to them resulting 27 souls receiving Christ. More joy in Heaven, Hallelujah!





BTC graduate, Angelo Ortiz ministers to the prisoners at the event.

Congratulations Leisel!

Here is an update on our eldest daughter Leisel: she has now graduated with a B.A. in International Studies-Political Science from Baylor University. She was able to spend the month of January with us here in Honduras too! On February 4th she flew from Tegucigalpa-Atlanta-

Nashville, TN to begin working with the Accelerated Christian Education (ACE) Global Department. She will be serving there for approximately seven months before



heading over to Byblos, Lebanon to complete her Masters studies with emphasis in Arabic at the Lebanese American University.

Leisel & Garrett on Christmas Break

During her stay here, Leisel was a tremendous blessing to us and the ministry. She pitched in and helped in various areas including supervising, monitoring and overall help in the Christian School,

translating during some services in the local church, and participating on the worship team, in addition to other administrative duties. We missed her immediately as we watched her walk through the Honduran airport security checkpoint, but we also know that she will walk in grace in her new assignment. "Thank you, Leisel, for your willingness to serve with a cheerful heart!"

<u> Another Always-Welcome Visitor</u>

It was a great pleasure to host the visit of a super-special friend and co-minister who came for five days of ministry in January. Pastor Roger Langworthy from Praise Fellowship Church in Dodge Center, MN flew in for a concentrated time of teaching and ministry to the Honduran people. Only a few hours after he had arrived by plane was he standing before a group of eager disciples at the Living Water Teaching Church weekly discipleship meeting. The following morning he, along with Bible Training Center Director and LWT Missionary, Dan Dyer, made the trek to the Men's

National Prison to
teach all morning
and into the
afternoon. Friday
morning consisted of
a chapel service at
the LWA Christian
School where
English teaching was
required!
And a trip to a site



where Pastor Rene Maradiaga (pictured with Pastors Gary & Roger) holds teaching sessions at a rural church. Saturday was spent in Talanga, a town near the capital, holding a Pastor & Leader's Seminar for a group of ministers from 27 different churches. That was the springboard for one of the new Bible Training Centers that just recently opened on February 7th of this year. Sunday morning local church and Sunday afternoon local church leader's meeting wrapped up a "very full" trip for Pastor Roger. We were so blessed to have him come and share his gifts with the Body in Honduras! "Pastor Roger, you're always welcome here in Honduras!"

Please send all correspondence and donations to:

Living Water Teaching Honduras P.O. Box 1190 Caddo Mills, TX 75135

And make all checks payable to:

Living Water Teaching Honduras

E-Mail: lwthond@gmail.com
Field Tel: 011-504-221-1227